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Clearway Energy, Inc. (the “Company”) is committed to the diversity of its board of directors (the 
“Board”). This policy (the “Diversity Policy”) is driven by the Company’s view that the Board should 
include members with diverse backgrounds, skills and experience, including appropriate financial and 
other expertise relevant to the business of the Company. The Company believes the Diversity Policy 
enhances the Board’s ability to effectively manage risk and drive long-term shareholder value. 
 
The Board’s Corporate Governance, Conflicts and Nominating Committee (the “GCN Committee”) is 
responsible for reviewing and assessing the qualifications of candidates to be nominated as directors of 
the Board. The GCN Committee seeks to achieve diversity within the Board and adheres to the 
Company’s philosophy of maintaining an environment free from discrimination on the basis of race, 
color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, age, national origin, disability, veteran status or 
any protected category under applicable law.  
 
This Policy supports periodically adding new perspectives to the Board to help the Company adapt to 
changing business trends and affirms that this is a priority. The GCN Committee is responsible for 
overseeing the implementation of this Policy and for monitoring progress towards achieving these 
objectives. 


